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Glendale Heights, IL- On 07/29/2016 at 4:53 PM officers from the Glendale Heights Police Department responded 

to 2164 Bloomingdale Road, Jewel, for the report of a Robbery at the TCF Bank located inside. At the scene 

officers learned one subject entered the store and handed the bank employee a note demanding money. The bank 

employee complied and provided an undisclosed amount of cash. The man was last seen exiting the north doors of 

the store. The bank employees called 911. No weapon was displayed and no injuries were reported as a result of 

this incident. 

The offender was described M/W, 6'0 tall 40-50 yrs of age. He was wearing a black cowboy hat, black coat or 

blazer with a blue button down dress shirt and black pants. He was wearing a white surgical mask over his face. 

This incident continues to be investigated jointly by the Glendale Heights Police Department and the Federal Bureau 

of Investigation. Members of the public with any information regarding this incident are asked to contact the 

Glendale Heights Police Department at 630-260-6070 or the FBI at 312-421-6700. 

Prepared by Sergeant Michael Dz iedzic 

Our Mission 
"Working in partnership with our community lo maintain safe and secure neighborhoods, reduce crime, and improve the quality of life for our citizens 

through ethical, courteous and professional police service. " 


